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Monthly Report for May 2018
For BOS meeting on June 19, 2018

Please see below an overview of activities from the Public Works Department for the month of May 2018:

Performed regular maintenance and inspections on Township buildings and facilities.
Repaired signs as needed and replaced numerous faded road signs across the Township.
Inspected, repaired, and cleaned roadside drainage facilities and right-of-ways.

Notified PECO of problems associated with their facilities.

Notified PennDOT of drainage issues and pot holes associated with state roads.
Notified Comcast and Verizon of downed communication wires.

Ordered parts and supplies as needed.

Responded to Pennsylvania One Call notifications.

Maintained service, repair, and inspection of Township vehicles and equipment.
Responded to all complaints and concerns.

Public Works firemen responded to (3) fire calls.

Cleared grates and drains after rain.

Filled pot holes throughout the Township as needed.

Finished sweeping of Township roads and developments.

Removed dead trees on Woodhill Rd. and Creamery Rd.

Worked on ditching to improve drainage on Brownsburg West, Thompson Mill, and
Woodhill Rds.

Obtain quotes for refinishing/replacing "Welcome to UMT" signs.

Started road bank mowing.

Repaired and prepped roads scheduled for new paving.

Sunday, May 27, 2018 - responded to heavy rains/flash flooding by clearing debris/stones/
mud from roads and drains. Assisted Fire Co. and Police Dept. to close flooded roads.
Started cleanup after flash flooding: 1.) clearing stone/dirt from roads, ditches, and inlets,
2.) repair/rebuild washed out ditches and roads.

New Kaufman paver trailer was delivered.

Public Works Bldg. addition update - under roof and side walls are in place.
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